
Ottawa, August 3. 1916.

Sir.-

I beg to call your attention to

Departmental letter of the 5th of June last,

with reference to the will of the late Mary

Caplan. Louis Caplan has written the Department

inquiring about this matter, and it is desired

that you attend to it without delay.

Your obedient servant

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J. A. Pitre, Esq..

Indian Agent,

Restigouche. Que.

verschreiben, Indian affairs, Letterbook

21 July 1916 - 11 August 1916, (R.G. 10, Volume 5633)
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